
SCHOOL JOURNEY MARCH 2022

7th MARCH - 1
1th MARCH



SCHOOL JOURNEY MEETING:

• Video from PGL of what to expect from Osmington Bay

• Departure details and arrangements for the 7th March

• Kit list

• Activities  planned

• Sample menu

• Forms which need to be completed and returned to the office (contact 
details/medical and dietary needs/swimming abilities)

• Room allocation

• Rules and code of conduct during school journey

• LFD testing

• Questions?



WHICH ADULTS ARE GOING?

Luke - Assistant Headteacher/SLT

Chris - EHT (attending  Tuesday-Wednesday)

Katy - Puffin class teacher

Heather - Wolverine class teacher

Clare: Orca class teacher

Tania - Admin - supporting  with medications/consent forms etc

Suzy - Senior learning mentor

Charlotte - TALA

Shereen - TALA



VIDEO FROM PGL

PGL video

http://vimeo.com/74556540


DEPARTURE DETAILS

• Children will come to school as usual on the departure day wearing 
comfortable  clothes to travel in.

• They must arrive at normal time

• All belongings will be brought in with them

• Children will need a suitable packed lunch for the day (School lunches can be 
provided for those who need them)

• Coaches will leave from Leigham Vale at approximately 10:30am.

• All medications needed to be handed in to Tania in the office

• Please – no sweets or fizzy drinks to be 
brought with children at all.



KIT LIST
http://www.pgl.co.uk/Files/DocumentManagerDocuments/Web/Kit%20Lists/PGL-

Kit-List-UK.pdf

EXAMPLE ACTIVITIES PLANNED- these are always  
confirmed nearer the time!
● Zip wire
● fencing
● giant swing
● dragon boating
● archery
● climbing
● abseiling
● orienteering
● quad biking
● hiking
● raft building
● plus evening activities 

http://www.pgl.co.uk/Files/DocumentManagerDocuments/Web/Kit%20Lists/PGL-Kit-List-UK.pdf
http://www.pgl.co.uk/Files/DocumentManagerDocuments/Web/Kit%20Lists/PGL-Kit-List-UK.pdf


SAMPLE MENU

http://www.pgl.co.uk/Files/DocumentManagerDocuments/Web/Menus/PGL-UK-Menu-English.
pdf

http://www.pgl.co.uk/Files/DocumentManagerDocuments/Web/Menus/PGL-UK-Menu-English.pdf
http://www.pgl.co.uk/Files/DocumentManagerDocuments/Web/Menus/PGL-UK-Menu-English.pdf


FORMS/INFORMATION NEEDED

1. Emergency contact details

2. Medical information – please complete this and bring on the day along with 
relevant medication.  Tania will be responsible for any medication.  Calpol will 
be taken but will only be given if you have completed the permission to 
administer medicine

3. Dietary requirements/allergies

4. Swimming ability

5. Twitter - teachers will be posting photos each day of the activities the children 
have enjoyed.  Please can you let Tania in the office know if you DO NOT 
consent to photos of your child and posted on Twitter

6. Please let the teachers know if there is anything personal about your child 
which may cause anxiety or worry for them (eg sleeping issues/toileting). This 
will help us with deciding which room they are going to be placed in.



CODE OF CONDUCT/RULES FOR THE WEEK

● No electronic devices are to be brought
● No cameras unless they are disposable 
● Children will not be able to phone home.  If there is an emergency staff will 

call parents/carers
● Children are supervised at all times.  Once lights are out they must stay in 

their rooms and will be monitored by the school adults who are on each floor
● Children are expected to follow the same rules/expectations of behaviour as 

when at school.  Any incidents may result in missing activities as a sanction
● No extra food to be brought (or smuggled into cases!) There will be ample 

food provided.
● School will send out texts to let you know that the children have arrived 

safely and keep you updated during the week.  Please ensure the office have 
the correct mobile number for you!



ROOM ALLOCATIONS

• These will be done by the adults going 
on school journey

• Friendship groups will be taken into 
consideration when assigning rooms to 
ensure the children feel happy and 
settled



LFD testing
We ask that you test your children on the Sunday before departure -if your child 
tests positive you must follow the guidelines for isolation

If a child presents as unwell during the week, in consultation with parents, we 
may LFD test

As with any illness, children might need to return home.  This will be done in 
consultation with parents.

Chris will be staying on the Tuesday/Wednesday.  If needed he will be able to 
return children to school

Advice from Lambeth and National Heath England will be sought if needed.



QUESTIONS

?
Please make sure you take your 

childs pack and bring back any 
necessary forms to the office ASAP!

If you donʼt have a pack it means we 
already have your completed 

forms.


